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 Letter No: 100/2023 

 
22nd January 2024 
 
Dear Families, 

Battle of the Bands 2024 

 
Your child has signed up to take part in our annual ‘Battle of the bands’ competition.  
The details are as follows: 
 
Date:   Tuesday 6th February 
Time:   7pm 
Venue:  SandPit Theatre 
Tickets:  Available from the SandPit box office 
Dress code:  No school uniform is required 
 
Students will be required to attend a short sound check between 3pm – 4.30pm on 
Tuesday 6th February and must be back in school for the event by 6.45pm. 
 
We do hope you will be able to join us in this fun event that is very much a student-led 
occasion and a chance to celebrate our rock and pop musicians. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Amy Stothard 
Director of Learning: Music 
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